St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



United Way Campaign

October 17, 2022

Dear St. Patrick Catholic School Families;

This month we will be supporting The United Way campaign in Kingston, Frontenac, Lennox & Addington. They have raised \$3.5 million for our community, supporting 79,000 people through 220 programs locally. This remarkable achievement would not have been possible without the generosity and support of local organizations and hundreds of volunteers who coordinate the fundraising effort in their workplaces. As part of their 2022 Workplace Campaign, St. Patrick Harrowsmith Catholic School staff are asking for your support to help raise funds that are invested in much needed critical services in our community. Any help you can offer the staff, in support of the United Way, is greatly appreciated and contributes to the success of their workplace campaign. These donations are in support of the United Way. During the week of October 25th-28th students will be invited to participate in a spirit week to facilitate this campaign. Any monetary donations are to be made on line using the following link:

www.unitedwaykfla.ca/donate

You may enter your donation as part of an event using St. Patrick Catholic School-Spirit Week Please see example below:

Do you wish to make this gift:						
On behalf of someone?	In lieu of a holiday present?	As a part of an event?	O As a part of a workplace?	○ Cancel		
Please enter the event below:						
St. Patrick Catholic Sc	hool (Harrowsmith) Spirit Weel	k				

Tues, Oct 25	Wed, Oct 26	Thur, Oct 27	Fri, Oct 28
Hat day	Camo Day	Crazy Hair	Pajama Day
	(camoflage	Day	
	colours)		

Thank-you for your continued support! Sincerely

The St. Patrick Catholic School Staff